
Celebrating Twenty years of HOPE Cape Town at an intimate 

gathering at The Westin Hotel – an hour of reflection that 

brought so many memories to the forefront.

Our organisation’s success would not have been possible 

without the help and assistance of so many crossing the path 

of HOPE Cape Town in the last 20 years. It would not been 

possible without the current sponsors, supporters, friends and 

allies. 

To all of you, we say THANK YOU!

Dr Harry Malila, Director General in

the Premier’s office, Adv, Gwendoline

Malila; Rev Fr Stefan Hippler, Mrs

Tracey Winde and Premier of the

Western Cape, Alan Winde

German Consul General Tanja

Werheit and Joern Werheit.

Trustee Prof. Detlev Geiss; Sonia

Daniels (HOPE Cape Town), Kerstin

Geiss

Deputy Mayor of Cape Town,

Alderman Eddie Andrews and Mrs

Jacky Andrews



HOPE Cape Town team members (l-r)

Brigitte Le Roux, Dr Ana Houston, Dr

Michelle du Plessis, Robyn Meissner,

Kaelyn Frans and Dr Izane Reyneke

Guest speaker Matthias Boddenberg,

CEO of the Southern African

Chamber of Commerce

Chairperson of HOPE Cape Town

Association, Prof. em Monika Esser

Chair Elect Carole Armstrong-Hooper

and Rev Fr Stefan Hippler accepting

a framed presentation from Werner

Klein of Zeud-Afrika Magazine

HOPE Cape Town’s first Community

Health Care Worker Constance

Mayaba (right) presents Pauline

Jooste with a special certificate

honoring her 17 years service to

HOPE Cape Town on her retirement.

Marlene Whitehead, HOPE Cape

Town’s Programme Manager delivers

a speech on behalf of supporter

GrowthPoint.



Chantal Langlois (left) and Leigh-Ann 

Lyons (right) of the Westin Cape Town 

with Rev Fr Stefan Hippler

Board member Albin Wagner and Tanya 

Wagner

Chairman Rotary Club Signa Hill Godfrey 

Needham and Janet Needham

Susanah and Tobias Hobbach

Claude van Wyk, Deputy Director: 

International Relations, Department of 

the Premier, Western Cape Government 

and his wife Rowena van Wyk

Dr Izane Reyneke, CEO Hope Cape 

Town presents Rev Fr Hippler with an 

orchid in appreciation of his work and 

commitment to HOPE Cape Town


